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Wishing all Parishioners & Visitors 
a very Happy & Holy Christmas and 

a prosperous New Year. 

Church Working Bee 
Thank you most sincerely to the parishioners 

that stayed last Sunday after the Lay Led  

Assembly.  I’m sure that you would all agree 

the church certainly looks fresh and tidy.   A 

job well done!! 

Child Safety Standards :  We have 
a Child Safety Policy in this Parish  
to ensure the safety and wellbeing 
of children in our care. A Child 
Safety Code of Conduct has been 
adopted for all who work with  
children in this Parish.  

Sincere Thanks 
We offer our sincere thanks to 
the children and staff from St 
Patrick’s School for our won-
derful display at the back of 
the church.  We are very fortu-
nate to have some very  
talented  people amongst us. 
  Thank you !! 

FROM FR. PETER  

Fr Peter gives thanks to God for his successful heart 

bypass surgery, and expresses his sincere thanks to 

you all for your prayers, best wishes and care. He will 

spend Christmas and New Year with his sister Marie 

at Sunshine, where he will continue post-operative 

cardiac care. May God bless you all with every joy and 

peace this Christmas and new Year.  

Bishop Paul Bird’s Media State  
and his Christmas letter  are both 
available at the back of the church.  
There is also a copy of the State-
ment of Catholic Bishops and Reli-
gious Leaders on release of final 
report  of the Royal Commission 
Please take a copy home with you. 

 

.  

Bishops Christmas Appeal 
 

There will be a leaving collec-
tion at the end of this Mass. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This evening  we welcome Lynne & 
Glen Fraser and their children, Luke, 
Kathrine & Elise and their extended 
family who are presenting their 
daughter and  sister, Erin,  for Bap-
tism. 


